
 
From: LEARDINI Pascal (SG) <Pascal.Leardini@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 11:39 AM 
To: HARDEMAN Hilde (OP) <Hilde.Hardeman@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: JUHANSONE Ilze (SG) <Ilze.JUHANSONE@ec.europa.eu>;  

 
 

 
 

 WIMMER Michael (SG) 
<Michael.WIMMER@ec.europa.eu>;  

 
 
 

 
 

 
ROQUES Christian (HR) <Christian.Roques@ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: RE: Publication Offices OP Who’s Who: data protection.  
 

Dear Hilde, 
 
I am coming back to the issue of the publication of the names and contact details of 
all Commission staff in the OP Who’s who.  After further internal consultations and 
having checked with the two other main EU institutions what their practice is, we 
have decided to align ours with the one of the European Parliament and the Council, 
namely to limit the publication of the names and contact details of all staff occupying 
management/organigramme positions, e.g. heads of units and above.  The reasons 
for this change of approach are linked to data protection and to security 
considerations, following a number of recent events.  I have informed the 
President’s cabinet accordingly. 
 
Could you please therefore ask your colleagues in charge of the Who’s who to 
implement the new approach as soon as possible? 
 
I am putting colleagues from DG HR in copy of this message so that they can assist 
you in the identification of all staff concerned in their databases. 
 
Thanks in advance. 
 
Pascal 
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